
 

 

 

Press Release 

Precautionary measures on pneumonia cases of novel coronavirus infections 

(Detected in Wuhan) 

 

Kwoon Chung Bus Group issued separate notice in January to office staff and bus 

captains to draw their attention to this disease detected in Wuhan and the precautionary 

measures to prevent infection.  Employee has to seek medical advice immediately if 

having a fever or respiratory symptoms. 

 

The Group has also strengthened the cleanliness and hygiene of bus compartments.  

Posters were displaced inside the buses and at the stations to raise the awareness of 

passengers to maintain good personal hygiene; they have to cover their noses and 

mouths with tissue paper when sneezing or coughing and to dispose of soiled 

tissues/masks properly to help prevent spread of the disease. 

 

The Group will monitor the situation of the disease and will step up the measures 

when necessary to ensure health and safety of employees and passengers. 

 

If you have any comments on the above, please call Customer Service Hotline 2882 

6223. 
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